
 
  

 

    

    

     
            
          
         

  

   

 

 
 

          
        

          
 

      
   

  
 

       
   

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
    

 

 
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: November 8, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Division of Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 2020-21 NRS Data Update 

Dear Colleagues: 

I am writing to inform you that your 2020-21 NRS agency level data has been placed in your 
agency’s ShareFile folder. Please see your Reports Coordinator for access to the data. If you 
would like to receive student level data as well, please email your request to Brittany Ross. 

Finally, the NRS business rules are available on our website at 
https://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/adult-edu/resources.stml under the 
National Reporting System (NRS) section. 

If you have any questions about the data, please contact Brittany C. Ross at 
brittany.ross@fldoe.org or 850-245-9005. 

Thank you, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 
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